
    
 

 
In the period of October 24th, 2021 to November 13th, 2021 my classic car was stolen from an 
underground car park. 

Here some „Key Facts“ for prompt identification – For tactical (investigation) reasons, only a few details: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   
 -  Mercedes Benz 190 SL Cabriolet Classic Car from 1957/1958 – First official registration 01. July 1958 

- Red Colour and Black Leather Seats and Black Soft Top 
 

- Official Registration Car Number / Plate: BM-LJ-41H („H“ stands for classic car in Germany) 
 

- Car License (not owner certificate!) was in glove box, because for a visit to car repair shop, with the old surname Celiköz. 
 

- Car Identification Number: The last 5 numbers are …..01565 
 

- Characteristic 1: On the black soft top, in the centre at the top if the soft top is closed, a 15 to 20cm seam sewn with  
                            black yarn/thread will be seen. 
  

- Characteristic 2: Engine starts only with car key, not car key and additional "Start" button 
 

- Characteristic 3: Car Tires are very old (check tires - Date of Production) and you will see 175 R13 Radial 
 

- Characteristic 4: The steering wheel has a little "play" of about two to three fingers (within the permissible range) until  
                            the steering (tires) engages. 

- Characteristic 5: The car is a version made and delivered for Germany, but it was in the USA (due to professional  
                           circumstances) from about 1980 to 1989 and therefore the speedometer was re-adjusted and changed   
                           from VDO Germany to MPH. When the car came back to Germany in 1989, I left it as it was. Only a red  
                           mark was made at 30 mph on the speedometer display so that it corresponds to approx. 50 km/h  

 
For investigative tactical reasons, additional details will not be named. Call me or the police before you want to buy a classic 
Mercedes Benz 190SL! 

Check the website https://www.whereismycar.eu regularly for more updates! 

 
Please contact the following mobile phone number +49-156-78544197 or Police Station 
Hürth +49-2233-522711 with case file no. 211114-1424-071782 or any other Police Station. 
* The award and payment of the reward will be decided without recourse to legal action upon transfer and / or return of the vehicle. 
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